

Dear Family and Friends,

As I am sitting on the edge of my bed writing this newsletter, the wind outside the old farmhouse is blowing hard, whipping the limbs on the trees and rattling window panes. While I'm trying to organize my thoughts and pondering what to share with you this month, my spirit calls forth the verse from John 3:8:

"The wind blows where it wishes and you hear the sound of it, but do not know where it comes from and where it is going; so is everyone who is born of the Spirit."

The Holy Spirit's guidance is what we are praying for, and guess what? He is full of surprises! If we are born of the Spirit, we go where He maps out, whether Maine or Mexico, Maryland or Mars. In November we've ministered in five different churches in the Baltimore/Washington area and one on the Eastern Shore of Maryland. In December we are ministering in a number of churches and meetings in Georgia, Alabama and Maryland. What a blessing to renew old friendships and establish new ones.

## FULL STEAM AHEAD IN '88!

Our schedule will permit more flexibility and time for the ministry. January 29th will be my last day at the engineering firm in Annapolis (Adios El McCrone, mi amigos).

## TARGET DATE FOR MEXICO!

So far the Lord has provided 50% of our monthly support. We are trusting the Lord to supply the balance by the end of March. April - it's off to Pensacola for the the annual Globe Missions Conference - after the conference - Mexico!

We sincerely and deeply appreciate those individuals and churches who are making it possible for us to serve the Lord in Mexico. I pray the Lord will richly bless you as we join together in carrying out the Great Commission.

In His Service,

Le, Carol, Josh, AMY & Sarah

Lee & Carol Short c/o Globe Missionary Evangelism P.O. Box 3138 Pensacola, Florida 32516

